
 
 Home Health Care Services Required to Use EVV by Jan. 1, 2023  

 
To comply with the 21st Century Cures Act (Section 12006) federal law, HHSC has 
started identifying programs, services and service delivery options related to home 

health care services required to use EVV by Jan. 1, 2023 (PDF). HHSC will 
continue to analyze these services and additional updates may be made.  
Programs, Services and Service Delivery Options Required to Use Electronic Visit 

Verification by January 1, 2023 (texas.gov) 
 
Please visit the 21st Century Cures Act webpage for the latest information about 

the EVV home health care services implementation.  
21st Century Cures Act | Texas Health and Human Services 
 

To receive related notifications and current EVV updates, sign up for EVV alerts. 

Texas Health and Human Services Commission (govdelivery.com) 

 

Email questions to HHSC EVV Operations. 

EVV@hhs.texas.gov  

https://www.hhs.texas.gov/sites/default/files/documents/doing-business-with-hhs/provider-portal/resources/electronic-visit-verification/programs-services-service-delivery-options.pdf
https://www.hhs.texas.gov/sites/default/files/documents/doing-business-with-hhs/provider-portal/resources/electronic-visit-verification/programs-services-service-delivery-options.pdf
https://www.hhs.texas.gov/doing-business-hhs/provider-portals/long-term-care-providers/resources/electronic-visit-verification/21st-century-cures-act
https://public.govdelivery.com/accounts/TXHHSC/subscriber/new?topic_id=TXHHSC_247
mailto:EVV@hhs.texas.gov

